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7th June 2021 
 
Dear Parent/Carer,  
 
Year 5: British Museum Virtual Experience 
 
As the end of our academic year approaches, we are keen to organise an exciting experience 
for the children. In line with this term’s topic, “Ancient Greeks”, we have arranged for a 
virtual workshop with The British Museum for Year 5 on Monday 19th July 2021. The children 
will take part in the virtual experience, along with a number of classroom based activities to 
follow.  
 
Children are invited to come out of uniform on this day, a costume based on the ancient 
Greeks is welcomed, however, this needs to be school appropriate and fully enclosed 
footwear must be worn.  
 
We ask that you provide consent for your child to take part in this experience via email, by 
Friday 25th June, using the class email address.  

 ph.y5homelearning@perryhallmat.co.uk 
 

Within the email, please provide the following information: 

 Name of Child: 

 I do/do not give permission for my child to take part in the British Museum workshop: 

 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mrs C Gibbins 
Acting Head of School. 
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